
From: Kelsey Wood [mailto:kwood@gordonwoodinsurance.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 11:01 AM 
To: Meekcoms, Jan 

Subject: RE: Minimum Wage Arrives to Committee Hearings 

 
Not sure if I can help, but my input; 
 
I employ three teens at minimum wage.  They do janitorial and other odd jobs. IF forced to pay them 
what I would pay to have a professional third party, such as a Janitorial Firm, or Contractor, then I will no 
longer employ them, but use the equally costly professional third party.  This removes income 
opportunity for the unskilled new labor forces. 
 
Kelsey Wood 
President and Principal Agent 
Gordon Wood Insurance & Financial Services 
709 SE Kane Street 
PO Box 1326 
Roseburg, OR 97470 
Phone (541) 672-4466 
Fax (541) 440-3730 
kwood@gordonwoodinsurance.com 
http://gordonwoodinsurance.com/ 
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